
Dear Kristina,  

 

KTNF supports the application as long as the applicant creates additional public 

realm – as written into the Site Specific Policies of the Kentish Neighbourhood 

Plan page 53 and 54, in particular paragraphs g and h: cycle parking, trees or 

other street greening.  

  

Kind regards,   

  

Judith Leeb on behalf of KTNF    

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum 


